
4th Nov. Parent Council Meeting 7:30pm

in Tim Hortons

14th Nov. Flu Immunisation Day

15th  Nov. Children in Need Day

18th Nov. INSET (School closed to pupils)

19th Nov. Parents’ Evening

CONDORRAT PRIMARY
BUN-SGOIL CHONDOBHRAIT
CONDORRAT PRIMARY
BUN-SGOIL CHONDOBHRAIT

What Has Been Happening in School?

Our Primary Seven pupils have enjoyed a week of
activities at Strathclyde Park. They have achieved
Bikeability 1 & 2, and enjoyed a range of activities
from orienteering to trips on a speedboat. They
represented the school brilliantly, embracing
opportunities on offer, and behaved impeccably -
we are so proud!

PÀIRC SRATH CHLUAIDH 
STRATHCLYDE PARK

A MHÒID NÀISEANTA 2024
NATIONAL MÒD 2024
Many of our pupils will be travelling to Oban to
take part in the National Mod during the October
Break. They have been practising in school with
Mrs McLean. and gave a performance to the
whole school to help them to prepare. We would
like to thank Mrs McLean for all of her help, our
wonderful pupils for all of their hard work, and
our families for supporting them and travelling to
Oban. Good Luck!

AM BÒRD ÒIR
GOLDEN TABLE

Clas 4G sat at the Golden Table in September after
showing excellent manners and behaviour - well
done!

Talk for Writing - everyone has completed a four
week block of this new approach. You will have
seen this in action and on display during our open
afternoon. Feedback from our learners has been
positive  so far. Hopefully they will have told you
all about it!
RME - We have created a new whole school
programme for RME. We will share this with you
next term to see what you think.
How Good Is OUR school? - We have worked
together to create a plan  to self-assess our school
more effectively.  This involves our pupil
committees, school improvement groups, visitors to
the school/nursery, our families and our thinking
circle assemblies. 

14th - 18th  October week holiday
28th   Modern Languages
Department visiting P7
30th  Hallowe’en Discos
31st  Non-Uniform (Fancy Dress)
and dookin’ for apples
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 CUAIRT LITIR
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Dates to Note

October
An t-Sultain

2024 

What’s Coming Up In October?

School Improvement

It is hard to believe that we have already
reached the end of Term One! We have been very
busy in school and we are all ready for our
October week break!

Follow us on X @Condorratschool Contact us through the enquiries mailbox - enquiriescondorrat@northlan.org.uk

Dream, Believe, Achieve
Bruadair, Creid, Coilean

Dè tha tachairt anns an sgoil? Dè tha tighinn suas air a mhìos seo?

A’ leasachadh na sgoile

Deitichean Cudtromach
AITHISGEAN
REPORTS
You will all have received a short report on how
well your child has settled into the first term
of school. Please remember to send back the
feedback sheet with your comments. 

CO-CHONALTRADH SGOILEARAN
PUPIL CONSULTATION

Two of our Primary seven pupils attended this NLC
event to give their opinions on learning in  North
Lanarkshire and improvements that could be made. 


